
Monday, January 22 - Class & after school 
What we did:  

●​ Research a better solution for fixing our code and a way to put graphics on the 
camera 

●​ Derian CADed the grip on the arm of the soil task 
 
What I learned:  
Bailey and I started the researching process. I researched the problem we were having with 
importing the temperature and pressure variables from their module into our main script. I did 
this by looking up the error we were having, but I did not find a solution that worked when I 
tested them.  
 
 
Friday, January 26 - Class 
What we did: 

●​ I continued researching the problem with our code. 
●​ Bates worked on hooking up the backpack he built Thursday. 
●​ Derian finished the grip for the soil task and printed it. 
●​ Bailey was not here. 

 
What I learned: 
Today I looked to python’s main tutorial under the section on modules. I changed my research 
method from identifying our specific problem thinking we may have made a more broad or 
fundamental problem in the way our program was structured. Derian is doing good work 
finishing work that was backlogged either because he needed his license or we had not decided 
on mounting. Bates’ backpack was something I did not know about. I like the idea and am 
interested to see how it turned out.  



 
 



Saturday, January 27 - Weekend Session 
What we did: 

●​ I fixed the problem with our code getting the temperature and pressure data.  
●​ All of us contributed in testing out the 360 camera. 
●​ I put the Pi into its case. 

 
What I learned: 
I laughed when I found the answer to our problem with importing because it was such a simple 
fix. Specifically, I returned all the variables in the module in a list and set the same list in the 
main code equal to the module. I found the fix by searching for our problem using vocabulary I 
had learned in my previous research. The rest of the time, I tried putting the pi into the case we 
had gotten for it. Bates reminded me that the IMU could slide off the pins, and I was able to fit 
the pi into the case with the IMU sticking out on top. Now, I can help Bailey research a better 
way to put our data on screen. 
 



 



 
 
 
 

 


